February 17, 1970

Dr. A.B. Willcox

Executive Director

The Mathematical Association of America

1225 Connecticut Avenue, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036 |

Dear Dr. Willcox:;

With respect to the distribution of the MATHEMATICS \
MAGAZINE at the April meeting of The Mathematical
Association of Pmerica at Grinnell College, vou may send
them to \

Dr. Arnold Rdelberg \

Department of Mathematics \
GrinWell College
Grinnell, Towa 50112

P
=

I will write appr*iing him of their arrival and
distribution. ‘

To date I have not received the materials pertinent
to the meeting, especially the address labels which
should be used about the middle of March.

As to the address labels, I would find it helpful
if these were available in December (approximately four
months in advance of the April meeting) so that I might
use them for our first general circulation of the i\
membership.

Yours truly,

B.E., Gillam

Secretary-Treasurer,

Towa Section

Mathematical Association of America
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